
Year 10 Update – 17.11.23 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers, 

1. Progress Reports 

- Your child will have received a copy of their Progress Report today. This report will 
be available to view on EduLink from tomorrow morning. If you have not logged onto 
EduLink previously, please see the attached document which provides instructions 
on how to do so.  
- Please note that the email address you use must be the one that is registered with 
the school and that you must be listed as a Priority 1 or Priority 2 contact for that 
student. 
- Also attached to this email is the accompanying letter to go with the progress 
report. 
- Please note that any subject specific queries need to go directly to your 
son/daughter's subject teacher. You can contact any teacher by clicking on the 
‘Email a member of staff’ link on the Vyners school website. 
 
        2. Non school uniform day 
 
On Wednesday of next week, we will be having a non uniform day in support of 
Children in Need. Please see the details below: 

 Date: Wednesday 22nd November 
 Charity: Children in Need 
 Payment: £2 can be paid on Squid or in person. Students can hand the 

money to their tutors.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr L Neville 
Year 10 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 


